
Coppull St John's C.E. 

Primary School 
P.T.F.A 

 

 

  coppullstjohnsptfa@gmail.com    Coppull St John’s PTFA 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
7th November 2022 

 
 

CHAIRS REPORT 
 

Thank you so much for coming tonight, its lovely to see you all. 
 
The last academic year proved to be a cracker from the very start. From our first event, book at 
bedtime, where children are invited back into school in their pyjamas to listen to favourite stories 
and drink hot chocolate in October, right through to our spectacularly successful Jubilee fayre in 
May.  
 
We held both Christmas and Easter Bingo at the church hall, we offered afternoon tea in a box for 
mother’s day and breakfast in a box for father’s day. We sold our reindeer poop and Santa’s magic 
keys and lots, lots more. We also supported school with the McMillan coffee morning refreshments 
and at other events. 
 
We are truly blown away by the commitment of our volunteers, school staff and wider families, 
whether they helped to plan events, volunteered on the day, or came and spent a few pounds. We 
cannot thank our school community enough for their support. 
 
We are looking forward to lots of events and activities over the coming year. We will be repeating 
some of our popular events like breakfast with Santa and Easter bingo, but there will also be some 
new ideas thrown in there too! 
 
The money we raised was beyond any of our dreams and I’ll leave it to Nicola to let you know what 
we spent it on. We hope that we can count on your continued support over the coming months. 
 
Thank you again for coming. 
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